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Mildura hearing on whether career advice hits the 

mark 

Mildura students, business owners and career advisers will present their views at a public hearing on Thursday 

22 March for the parliamentary inquiry into career advice activities in Victorian schools. 

The public hearing will be held from 9:30 am to 3:00 pm at Quality Hotel Mildura Grand, Seventh Street, 

Mildura. 

As part of its inquiry, the Economic, Education, Jobs and Skills Committee is investigating the career advice 

needs of young people in regional Victoria and ways to address those needs. 

The broader issues the Committee is examining include how well career advice in Victorian schools is meeting 

students’ needs, the challenges faced by school career advisers and how to improve the effectiveness of school 

career advice. 

Representatives from the Northern Mallee Local Learning and Employment Network, Sunraysia Institute of 

TAFE and local secondary schools will also give evidence to the Committee. 

The hearing schedule and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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